
 

Our Ref: SRE 
 
Tuesday 2nd November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year Eight assessments, 15th - 26th November 2021 
 
Between Monday 15th and Friday 26th November, students in Year Eight will be completing 
Autumn term assessments in all of their subjects. The assessments for English, Mathematics 
and Science will take place in the Sports Hall, with the whole year group sitting the assessment 
together at the same time. These are the conditions in which students will sit their GCSEs in 
Year Eleven. It is therefore important for students to practise working in these conditions as 
frequently as possible. The dates for these assessments are as follows: 
 

Subject Date Time 

Mathematics Monday 22nd November 11:00am-12:00pm 

English Tuesday 23rd November 11:00am-12:15pm 

Science Thursday 25th November 8:30-9:30am  

 
Assessments for all other subjects will take place in students’ normal timetabled lessons and 
classrooms. During lessons in the next two weeks, students will be advised of the content and 
format of the assessments as well as be guided in how to revise effectively. The results of these 
assessments will form one of the pieces of evidence which will be used to complete students’ 
end of term reports.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding these assessments, please do get in touch 
with me using the details below. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr S Reeves 
Assistant Headteacher 
Direct line: 01905 746818 
Email: reeves@bishopperowne.co.uk 
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